Facilities Committee Meeting

June 18, 2025

The Penn Manor School Board Facilities Committee meeting was called to order by Mrs. Nicki Nafziger at 5:02 PM in the conference room located at the Penn Manor District Office, 100 E. Cottage Avenue, Millersville, PA. The following board directors were present: Mrs. Nicki Nafziger, Mr. Chris Straub, Dr. Fullerton and Mr. Fred Herr. Mr. Matt Beakes and Ms. Donna Wert joined virtually as observers. Present from the Penn Manor administrative staff were Dr. Philip Gale, Dr. Gerard Egan, and Mr. Dan Forry.

A motion to approve the minutes of the May 28, 2025 meeting was made by Mrs. Nafziger and seconded by Mr. Straub. The minutes were approved on a voice vote.

There were approximately 10 citizens present.

Item 1. - 5:00-5:30

Kready Farms Development Information - Dr. Gale

-Representatives from High Real Estate reviewed plans for the Kready Farms Development.

Item 2. - 5:30-6:00

Feasibility Study Update - Dr. Gale

-Dr. Gale reviewed Penn Manor's facilities and potential building options.

Mrs. Nafziger adjourned the meeting at 6:07 p.m.